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-inc: Wait tor dips'to go
long, stop-loss af t21f

Return -200lo (t/f,g)

Zinc prices have come down
over the last one week Ttre
zinefunaes confizcttraded on

The near-term oudook is
negative. Immediate zuppon is
<222.50 utuich is holding well
for now. If the zinc conazct
manages to rise from ttre cur-
rent levels, a corrective up
move to t227 is a possibiliry.
the region between 1227 and
t228 is a strongresistance now
v*rich can cap the upside.

IYom a medium-term per-
spective, the region around
t218 is avery strong uend sup

port tlat can halt the current
fall As sucb, fhe coutract can
see a fresh rise from around
t218 agairq opeqing the pos-
sibilities to reach t230 and
t235 over the medium term
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Tbaders can wait for Go
at t2?,0 and Keep

up
to \US when the contmcr
touches t227. ,Fkit the long po-
sitionsatt228.
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